
                  Texas Capital Bridge Association 

           ACBL Unit 207 

 

     Monthly Minutes: August 6, 2014 

 
President Pam LaShelle called the meeting to order at 2:45. 

 

Members Present: Blair Lapwing, Nell Dale, Ken MacMorran, George Watkins, Pat 

Rutledge and Pam LaShelle.  Also Present:  Laura Delfield and Larry Davis. 

 

Old Business:  Financial statements were reviewed and approved.  

 

The Austin July Regional was reviewed and everyone agreed it was wonderful! 

 

New Business: Larry Davis presented a report to the Board on his opinion of the monthly 

Club Recognition game currently at the Bridge Center. Following his report and 

discussion, the motion was made and approved to move the monthly recognition game 

from Thursday to Wednesday or Saturday, if approved by Laurene Jacob and  other Unit 

207 clubs affected. 

 

Suggestions for future tournaments were discussed, including the Non Life Master and 

199 tournaments but action on same subject was tabled for future discussion. 

 

Joe Black has agreed to head the nominating committee for the Unit Board for next year. 

 

Pam LaShelle discussed her visit to the Kingland Club. Pictures will be posted on the 

Unit website.  

 

Sign up sheets were discussed for the Unit 207 Appreciation Day on August 23 which is 

a Swiss Team Event. 

 

It was moved and agreed to start the January 1, 2015, sectional tournament at the 

Doubletree at  2:00 pm since that is New Year’s Day. 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                  


